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Dr Rildo Lasmar is nominated for the Notable Brazilian Awards

NY, NY, USA, February 17, 2023 /EINPresswire.com/ -- Dr Rildo Lasmar is nominated for the

Notable Brazilian Awards.  

After years of existence, the "Notable Brazilian Awards" has become one of the most important

honors given to Brazilians abroad, where the honors include all those who have somehow

contributed or are contributing to the growth of their communities.  

The Notable Brazilian Awards is affectionately called "Notable USA" and takes place every year in

New York, becoming one of the most important events for the Brazilian community in the USA.

Thus, the Brazilian dentist from Goiás, Dr. Rildo Lasmar, was nominated for the award for

standing out in his area of work where he has a great contribution to his community.  

In addition to the tributes, the event will have an exhibition with artists and the traditional

Community History Exhibition, which tells a little about all the honorees of the event throughout

its twelve years of foundation. The presentation of the event will be hosted by the masters of

ceremony: Amadeu Maya, George Roberts, Maris Abel and Carla Greco. In addition to

performances with singers, musicians and comedians.  

Dr Lasmar graduated in 1996 from UNIUBE – University of Uberaba, and Master in

Implantodontia, Orthodontics, Aesthetic Dentistry and Public Health.   Also, he is a member of

the American Dental Association (ADA); SBOE (Brazilian Society of Aesthetic Dentistry); ABOR

(Brazilian Association of Orthodontics); FDI (World Dental Federation); ABOE (Brazilian Academy

of Aesthetic Dentistry); ABO (Brazilian Association of Dentistry) and AACD (American Academy of

Cosmetic Dentistry). In addition to having completed more than 300 courses in Brazil and

abroad.  

Service:  

Dr. Rildo Lasmar - Specialized Dentistry Clinic  

Flamboyant Shopping Center Rua Rio Quente, 147 –  

Residential. Alphaville Flamboyant,  

Goiânia - GO

ZIP Code 74884-677  

http://www.einpresswire.com
http://namidia.com.br


Service via WhatsApp: (62) 98138-5394

Site:  rildolasmar.com

Instagram – Facebook – Spotify

Denny Silva/Uiara Zagolin

Bulleya Productions

+ + +1 914-490-6912
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This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/617564927
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